
15 October 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer   

 

We have been impressed with how Year 11 have returned to school; focused, 

motivated and ready to take on the challenges in their final GCSE year. Their 

attendance to our after school Get Exam Ready programme has been particularly 

impressive.  

 

We would like to invite all parents to our Meet the Tutor event on Wednesday 23 

October 4:30-6:30pm. This will take place face-to-face in school and is an opportunity 

for you to meet your child's tutor, hear how your child has started this year, their 

attitude to learning in lessons, any key feedback and a look ahead at the year to 

come.   Revision materials will be available on the night too.  Year 11 Leaders Mrs 

Wood and Mrs Huskisson will be also be available on the night too, along with 

SENCo Mr Walton.  

 

We will be using our online system School Cloud to book appointments. School 

Cloud can be accessed from a smart phone, laptop or PC and the system will allow 

you to choose your own appointment times with teachers. You will receive an email 

confirming your appointments. Please visit https://monkseaton.schoolcloud.co.uk to 

book your appointments. I include with this letter a short guide on how to make 

bookings. If you have any queries please don’t hesitate to contact the main office on 

0191 297 9700.   

 

You can find helpful videos to further support you by accessing the ‘Students & 

Parents’ section of our website: https://www.monkseaton.org.uk/progress-evening

    

 

I look forward to meeting you in person.  

 

Yours faithfully 

  
Deon Krishnan 

Acting Headteacher  
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